Ga ry Roberts

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Gary,

Antoinette Becht <antoinette.becht@jjcustom-builders.com>
Wednesday, September 05, 2018 10:12 AM

Gary Roberts; Steven Creed

Rezone 3528 Thomasville Road Winston Salem

I hope you are well. I wanted to let you know that we have only had 1 reply to the 36 letters we have sent out to
the surrounding property owners, The letters went out in the mail August 10, 2018. The property owner who
replied, asked a few questions about the intention of the rezone and she was satisfied with the reply. I do
apologize that we did not document her name.

The letlers we sent out stated we were trying to go from a Limiled Indusirial-Special use o a Limited Industrial-
Limited use. We let them know that being they are a property owner within 500 feet they might be affected. We
provided the owners with our email and phone number and requested they contact us if they had any questions
or needed any additional information. We also provided them with your phone number & email address at the
City in case they wanted to call the city directly.

If you need anything else please do not hesitate to let me know, Thank you for your time.

Best Regards,

Antoinette J, Beclit

Construction Coordinator

J&J Custom Homes
2920-D Oid Monroe Rd.
Stallings, NC 28104
704-234-8202
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